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GREETINGS 

 

On behalf of Burnaby City Council and the citizens of Burnaby, congratulations and best 
wishes to the Brambles Housing Co-Operative and all of your members on your 25th 
Anniversary milestone.  
 
The Brambles Housing Co-Operative was one of the first built in this area of the city and 
remains a thriving example of non-profit housing development that has seen an entire 
community grow up around it. The efforts and careful planning that have led to your success 
over the past 25 years is something that all your members, both past and present, can be 
incredibly proud of.  
 
The City of Burnaby recognizes that affordable housing is an essential component of a 
healthy community and we have been active in developing tools and policies that encourage 
the development of affordable housing at the local government level and will continue to do 
so. The ongoing success and interest in developments like the Brambles Housing Co-
Operative shows clearly that the commitments by all your members to work together in 
building a safe, livable community has had hugely positive outcomes. 
 
Thank you again to everyone at the Brambles Housing Co-Operative for being an integral 
part of the local community in Burnaby and congratulations on your 25th Anniversary. Enjoy 
the potluck! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Derek R. Corrigan 
        Mayor                                                        
 

 


